WETCC Council of Trustees Meeting
October 8, 2019

Per email sent from President Lorna LaGue to all COT Members at 7:35 p.m. on October 4, 2019.

A request to approve the addition of two new positions to the WETCC Organizational Chart. Program
Navigator and Industry Liaison both of which will be new positions as a result of the Pathways to Prosperity
(P2P) grant.

Votes were recorded and documented via email as follows:
Sue Heisler voted in favor via email on October 6, 2019 at 9:06 p.m.
Nicole Martinson voted in favor via email on October 8, 2019 at 9:49 a.m.
Brent Gish voted in favor via phone call to Loma LaGue on October 8, 2019 at 10:37 a.m.
LeAnn Person voted in favor via email on October 8, 2019 at 2:49 p.m.
Dean Johnson voted in favor via email on October 8, 2019 at 6:46 p.m.
Joan La__Yoy voted in favor via email on October 8, 2019 at 9:50 p.m.

With 6 votes in/favor of the proposal, the College will proceed with advertising for the positions.
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